
 

 

 
 

Friday 11th February – Wear Green Day 

To raise money for the charity (Keep Northern Ireland Tidy) who run Eco-Schools. We are 

wearing non-uniform and dressing in something green if we can. All donations will be given 

to the charity, £1 per child. We are working towards becoming an Eco-School and will be 

trying to be eco-friendly in school, so why not do something at home too! 

Some of the ways we can be green include: 

 Walk or cycle to school 

 Have a waste free lunch 

 Turn out the lights for an hour 

 Plant something in the garden 

 Pick up some litter 

 Plan a paper free lesson 

 

 

Monday 21st February 

 

School Photographs 

All children and groups (Nursery, P1 & P7) will be having their photographs taken on Monday 

the 21st February. This is the first day back after half term. We cannot allow siblings who are 

not at the school to come in for photographs. 

 

Penny Wars  

Penny Wars begin! Find the information on the next page about the PTFA Penny Wars. 

  



 

 

 


